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July 17, 2024 

Unwin Avenue Vehicular Bridge 
Temporary Closure for Repairs 

Contract: 24ECS-BE-14SB 
Expected Start Date: July 25, 2024  
Expected End Date: July 28, 2024  

*Timeline is subject to change.  

The City of Toronto will rehabilitate the Unwin Avenue Vehicular Bridge located between Leslie St. 
and Cherry St. This work will ensure that the bridge meets today’s standards and remains safe into 
the future. During this work, the Unwin Avenue Vehicular Bridge will be closed. However, the Ship 
Channel Bridge on Cherry Street will remain open for pedestrian and vehicle traffic. Pedestrian and 
cyclist access will be maintained via the Martin Goodman Trail bridge that is adjacent to the Unwin 
Avenue Vehicular Bridge. The project is part of the Council-approved 2024 Capital Works Program.  

MAP OF WORK AREA 

 
WORK DETAILS 
• Repair and refurbish the existing Unwin Avenue Vehicular Bridge. 
• Remove and replace the deck panels at each end of the bridge. 
• Tightening and replacing bolts on the bridge. 
• Replace the waterproofing on the bridge deck. 
 
WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 
• You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce 

impacts. We appreciate your patience.  

 

Work Hours and Contingency: Work is expected to take place from July 25 to 
July 28 from 8 a.m. to as late as 11 p.m. (work will extend to 11 p.m. as necessary 
and practical). If any portion of the work is not completed due to weather or other 
complications, it will be rescheduled for after the anticipated completion of the 
Cherry Street Ship Channel work this summer.  

 Access:  
Motorized vehicles: Unwin Avenue Vehicular Bridge will be closed during the 
repair work, including overnight. The Ship Channel Bridge on Cherry Street will be 
open to traffic while the Unwin Bridge is closed. 
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Pedestrians and cyclists: The adjacent Martin Goodman Trail bridge will remain 
open for pedestrians and cyclists. Cyclists are asked to please be aware of traffic 
movements and obey signs and signals.  

 

Accessible Accommodation: The City's contractor must ensure safe and 
accessible walkways and entryways are maintained for everyone during 
construction. Any temporary access disruptions will be communicated as soon as 
possible. If you experience a disruption, have a specific access need or related 
accommodation request, contact the Project Manager listed below. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about this construction project, please contact staff listed below.  

Contract 24ECS-BE-14SB 

Contact Reuben Shanthikumar, 437-225-5612, 
Reuben.Shanthikumar@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (Daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/toronto-danforth 
 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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